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25th June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 12 Geography Field Trip Investigating Regeneration in Stevenage, Tuesday 9th July 2024 
  

Year 12 Geography students have recently completed their Regenerating Places Module. This module requires 

students to gain information on regeneration case studies. We will visit Stevenage Town Centre on Tuesday 

9th July 2024 to investigate the £1 billion regeneration project happening there.    

 

This field trip, and the work that follows it, is essential if students are to satisfy the exam specification.  All 

geography students are expected to attend this trip.  Students will gain the necessary field work skills that they 

will need in their upcoming NEA (Non Examined Assessment). 

 

The students will need to arrive at School at the usual time and register in form on Tuesday morning. We will 

then alight the minibus and travel to Stevenage Town centre arriving for 9.30 am. The morning will include a 

question and answer session from a  representative of the Stevenage Regeneration Scheme along with a walk 

and tour of the new and potential regeneration sites within Stevenage Town Centre. We will return to Fearnhill 

School by 1.00 in time for lunch.  

 

Students must wear school uniform, comfortable school shoes and bring a coat.  If the  weather forecast is sunny 

and a few layers of warm clothes are better than one thick jumper. Students will need to bring a water bottle 

and a pen with them so they can stay hydrated and note down their results and inquiry findings.  

 

As you have previously completed a global consent form for school trips and other off-site activities for your 

child, you will have already given your permission for them to participate in this trip, if this is not the case your 

child will be given a consent form for you to complete. Please inform the School office if any of your contact 

details have changed.  

  

We look forward to an enjoyable trip where we expect the same high standards of behaviour as in School. 

The School reserves the right to withdraw any student at any time, if they have behaviour issues in accordance 

with our policy. Please do not hesitate to contact me at school if you have any further questions about the visit. 

  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr Fowler 

Head of Humanities/Social Sciences 
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